
January 9th Minutes

Attendees: Merissa Graves, Brian Jenson, Miriam Luna, Elyse Tate, Candyce Lee, Heather
Nicholas, Carrie Wilkinson, Keith Larson

Meeting Notes:

Reviewed November 14th Minutes: Approved by Candyce, seconded by Brian.

● Sub for Santa: 103 families sponsored, largest number ever. PTA supported wrapping.

● Winter Party: 234 snack bags. Served 651 slices of pizza. Very successful and well

attended.

● Thanksgiving: 150 turkeys given out to families. 25 delivered to families. Potatoes

donated to the Murray Swim Team.

● Parkside became a food bank pantry. Need more bags and funding.

● Keith came to talk. He is a Murray Facilities Planning Committee member. Keith

submitted a letter to the superintendent about concern over no progress from the school

board on recommendations from the committee. Thursday's school board meeting is at

5:00 p.m. Recommendations are to move 9th grade to the high school and 6th grade to

the junior high, plus consolidate and rebuild remaining elementary schools other than

Horizon. We are concerned over reboundary of 67 Parkside students. We want what is

best for kids and many council members are looking to attend the board meeting to hear.

● After school program at Parkside sponsored by Thanksgiving Point. Tuesday is coding

club, Thursday is Science Club. We have an activity bus booked that will bus students

participating in those and the school play.

Motion to adjourn the meeting made by Merissa, seconded by Candyce.


